18-BK-I

From: smilburn_lawplc.com

To: RulesCommittee Secretary

Subject: Suggested Changes

Date: Wednesday, December 05, 2018 9:38:34 AM

Working in this field since 1996, | have noticed that a lot of secured creditors are unaware of
the debtor(s) statement of intention. It would be helpful if there was a requirement that
counsel mail a copy of the statement of intention to all creditors listed therein.

Sandra R. Milburn, Legal Assistant
Lafayette, Ayers & Whitlock, PLC
10160 Staples Mill Road, Suite 105
Glen Allen, VA 23060

Office: 804-545-6250 ext. 109
Direct: 804-545-6256

Fax: 804-545-6259

smilburn@lawplc.com

Our office will be closed November 22" and 23" in observance of the
Thanksgiving Holiday.

Cyber crime is increasing in Virginia. If you receive an email or other communication that
appears to come from our office containing new or revised bank wire instructions, it is fake.
Call our office immediately. Before sending a wire for closing, call to confirm our wiring
information.

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message and any attachments are intended solely for the
individual or individuals designated above. It may contain confidential or proprietary
information and may be subject to the attorney-client privilege or other confidentiality
protections. If you are not the intended recipient, you are not authorized to read, copy, retain
or distribute this message. If you receive this message in error, please notify the sender by
reply e-mail and delete this message. The sender does not waive any privilege or right of
privacy or confidentiality that may attach to this communication. Thank you.
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